
Expect  delays  on  eastbound
I-80
The right lane of eastbound Interstate 80 east of Kingvale in
Nevada  County  will  be  closed  for  an  extended  period  as
emergency crews investigate and repair drainage damage.

Winter storms increased water flows in established drainage
areas resulting in erosion around culvert pipes adjacent to
the freeway.

During periods of increased traffic, such as weekends and
holidays, the restriction to one freeway lane through the work
zone will increase the likelihood of traffic congestion.
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